
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, 
San Diego Region  

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Pursuant to California Code of Regulations Title 14, Chapter 3, Section 15072(b) the 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (Regional Board) is 
providing a 30-day public notice: 
 

Proposed Action 
 
On June 25, 2008, the Regional Water Board will consider adoption of tentative 
Resolution No. R9-2008-0069 certifying a Negative Declaration of potential 
environmental impacts from the discharge of oxidants into groundwater for the cleanup 
of petroleum hydrocarbons, volatile organic compounds, and fuel oxygenates.  The 
discharge of wastes covered by the Negative Declaration includes an in-situ chemical 
oxidation pilot study in the vicinity of a former Texaco gasoline service station at 105 
Rancho Santa Fe Road in San Marcos, California.  The Tentative Resolution and 
Negative Declaration are available for public review on-line, at the following URL: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego 
 
Interested persons will be given June 18, 2008, to submit written comments on the 
Tentative Resolution.  Written comments on this matter received after 5:00 P.M. on 
June 18, 2008 will not be considered by the Regional Board.   
 
Written material should be submitted to the Regional Board’s office located at 9174 Sky 
Park Court, Suite 100, San Diego, California 92123.  If the submitted written material is 
more than 5 pages or contains foldouts, maps, etc., 20 copies must be submitted for 
distribution to the Regional Board members and staff, and for distribution to the public at 
the Regional Water Board meeting.    E-mail comments on this matter will be accepted 
and provided to the Regional Board as long as the total submittal (including 
attachments) does not exceed five printed pages in length and they are received by 
June 18, 2008. 
 
The Regional Board’s June 25, 2008 meeting will be at the Regional Board office 
located at 9174 Sky Park Court, San Diego, California.  The meeting will begin at 9:00 
a.m.  Oral comments for this item may be made during the meeting upon receipt of a 
request to speak at the meeting. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please 
contact Mr. Eric Becker at (858) 492-1785, or at Ebecker@waterboards.ca.gov.   
 
 
 
John H. Robertus       May 25, 2008 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER    
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